
From: Anne Taute  
Sent: 11 August 2023 16:39 
To: Planning; David Fowler 
Subject: Redevelopment of One Museum Street 
 

2023/2510/P (planning application) 
2023/2653/L (Listed Building Approval  
 
Dear Mr Fowler and members of the Planning Department 
 
I beg you not to accept the current design of this building, 

firstly because it is even taller than the building it replaces and 
therefore dominates the entire area. And secondly, because the 
design pays no attention to the elegant, classical buildings that 
are close by. The block-like structure of this plan has no 
redeeming feature. 
 
Design mistakes of the past are now clearly understood to be 
largely due to a new structure making not fitting with the 
surrounding buildings. Surely this important site gives 
Camden’s Planning Department an opportunity to ensure that a 
new building in such a position is one that can be admired.  

 
I regret having to object most strongly to the current plan. 
 
Kind regards 
 
A Taute 
Bloomsbury Resident 
 
 


